Open consultation: Capacity Market and
Emissions Performance Standard review:

call for evidence

The government is conducting a review of the Capacity Market (CM) and the
Emissions Performance Standard (EPS) as it is 5 years since the legislation
introducing the policies — the Energy Act 2013 — was passed.

This call for evidence is the first step in the review process. It seeks
views and evidence on the performance of the policies and on any
opportunities to consider in ensuring they remain fit for the future.

See also: Evaluation of the transitional arrangements for demand-side
response: phase 3, published alongside this call for evidence.
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